
 

 

 

Board of Selectmen 

Special Meeting Minutes 

Friday August 10th at 10:15 am 

Town Hall Meeting Room 

 

Attendance: First Selectman Chris Spaulding, Selectman Stephan Grozinger, Selectman Brian 

Gordon (via phone), Town Administrator Jonathan Luiz, Administrative Assistant Randi Derene 

and Weston Residents. 

This meeting was videotaped and can be viewed on Channel 79 and on our Town of Weston 

website. 

 

1- Call to order – First Selectman Spaulding called the meeting to order at 10:27am 

 

2- Discussion / Decision to hire a Public Works Director - First Selectman Spaulding 

introduced candidate Louis Martirano.   Mr. Martirano stated he feels he is a very good 

fit being a lifelong public works employee as well has having 19 years of management 

experience.  Selectman Grozinger stated he was impressed with Mr. Martirano’s 

credentials.  Mr. Luiz added it was a competitive interview process with 16 applicants, 

and 5 of those were brought in for interviews.  Selectman Gordon stated he is excited to 

have Mr. Martirano in Weston.    Selectman Grozinger moved to hire Louis Martirano as 

Public Works Director effective September 24, 2018, in accordance with the terms of 

the letter of hire dated July 27, 2018 that was signed by Mr. Martirano and Town 

Administrator Jonathan Luiz. Selectman Gordon seconded. Motion carried unanimously.  

 

3- Adjournment- Selectman Gordon moved to adjourn at 10:33am. Selectman Grozinger 

seconded. Motion carried unanimously.  

 

Minutes taken by,  

Randi Derene, Administrative Assistant 


